WILKINS, CHARLES (Catwg; 1830 - 1913), writer

Name: Charles Wilkins Pseudonym: Catwg Date of birth: 1830 Date of death: 1913 Parent: William Wilkins

Gender: Male
Occupation: writer

Area of activity: History and Culture; Literature and Writing

Author: Edward Ivor Williams

Wilkins wrote prolifically, and mostly for the weekly newspapers of Merthyr Tydfil and Cardiff. His chief works are: *The History of Merthyr Tydfil*, 1867 and 1908; *The History of the Literature of Wales from 1300 to 1650*, 1884 - an expansion of 'The History of the Literature of Gwent and Morganwg', the winning essay at the national eisteddfod, 1880; *The History of the Coal Trade of South Wales*, 1888; *The History of the Iron, Steel, Tinplate and other Trades of Wales*, 1903. He edited the magazine *The Red Dragon*, 1882-7.

Author

Edward Ivor Williams, (1885 - 1958)

Sources

South Wales Daily News, 4 August 1913
The Merthyr Express, 9 August 1913

Further Reading

Parish Baptism Register. Stonehouse, Gloucestershire. 1830. Baptism 12 September 1830. Charles Wilkins, parents William and Maria

John Wilkins, "Charles Wilkins, Writer, 1830–1913: A Biographical Note by his Great Grandson", *Merthyr Historian*, 13, (2001)

pp.5-18

Wikipedia Article: Charles Wilkins

Works

Charles Wilkins, **Buried alive!**

Charles Wilkins, Notable Men of Wales: Thomas Stephens (Cardiff 1882)

Additional Links

VIAF: 31798366

Wikidata: <u>Q18536000</u>

Published date: 1959

Article Copyright: http://rightsstatements.org/page/InC-RUU/1.0/

and improve the site so that we can continue to acknowledge Welsh men and women who have made notable contributions to life in Wales and beyond.

Find out more on our <u>sponsorship page</u>.

